
Media Committee Report 2022 Summer Assembly 

 

The Media Committee has chosen "Recovery is Alive in Region 5" as the new name for the newsletter. Still 

need to work through the process of Policies & Procedures change and put it to the membership at the 2022 

Fall Assembly. 

 

I experienced an internet outage for the majority of the month of June 2022 due to a provider issue. I have not 

been able to check out our new website because of this.  

 

Please feel free to inform Media Committee members of issues with the website. 

 

Shirley L 

R5 Media Chair 

 

 


